
 

 

 
 
 

Friday 14th July 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 4 – Botanical Gardens Visit 
 
During the Autumn term, we will begin our rainforest topic in Geography. As part of the 
topic, we would like to take the children on a trip to the Birmingham Botanical Gardens 
on Tuesday 17th October 2023.   
 
The cost of the trip is £18.65 and we would request that this is paid via our online 
payment system. The deadline for payment is Friday 8th September. Please note that if 
we do not receive enough contributions then the trip may not be able to go ahead.  
 
We will depart at approximately 9.15 a.m. returning by 3.25 p.m., so arrangements for 
your child before and after school will be as normal. 
 
The children will require a packed lunch and suitable drinks. Children should wear their 
full school uniform and sensible shoes please.  All children should also bring a 
waterproof coat as some activities will be outside.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Munro                               Miss Lewis                   Miss Payne 

 


